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Date of next meetings    

The next Oban and Lorn Living Well Network Meeting will be on Thursday 11th May 2023, at Oban 
Community Fire Station from 10am till 12noon with a cuppa at 12 for any who want to stay and do 

more networking.  

The agenda for the meeting includes;- 

 Extending the reach of the Network – how can we get supportive information to 
more people? 

 3 priorities to be chosen for the year 

 Alcohol and Drug Partnership Funding 
 Patient and Community Transport 

 Pain and Wellbeing event in Oban in June 
 Technology Enabled Care – from analogue to digital  

 Network Member Updates 

 Public Health Team update 
 

A further 3 meetings will be organised throughout the year and will be held on Zoom.  

 

The next Islands Living Well Network Meeting will be on Wednesday 24th May from 10am till no 
later than 12 noon on Zoom.  The agenda has not yet been set but will be very similar to the Oban 

and Lorn meeting agenda.  

 

Both meetings will be a chance for members to share information, network and find any common 

ground for joint working.   

Please e-mail tcmhwn@gmail.com if you would like to hear more about the Oban, Lorn and the 

Islands Living Well Network.   

Carol Flett 

Living Well Network Coordinator 

07753218327 
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